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Stars of the Week 

 
Y3 Samuel & Robin 

Y4 Roseanna & Alex B 

WN Sonny & Zane 

Y5 Mia & Ayrton 

Y6 William L & Indigo 

Hot Chocolate with the head 

Well done to the following children 
who have been displaying our 
Moorlands values throughout this half 
term. 

Enjoy! 

 

Friends of Moorlands 

Thank you to everyone who took part in the gin night on 
Saturday. Once again the event was a huge success and 
was enjoyed by all who took part. Thanks to Mr Kendal 
for leading the event and to Friends of Moorlands who 
organised the evening. 

We are also delighted to be able to tell you that the 
Moorlands Motivator event raised a magnificent £500! 
Thank you to Mr Mellor who organised this event, we all 
thoroughly enjoyed it. 

For our half term entertainment, FoM have devised a 
stay-at-home treasure hunt with the theme ‘Finding the 
signs of Spring’. If you would like to purchase one this 
can be done through ParentPay and the treasure hunt 
will be emailed to you. 

Don’t forget that we also have the balloon race staring 
after half term a virtual balloon race which can be found 
on: www.balloonrace.com/moorlands                               
The closing date for buying and registering balloons is 
Friday 19th February. 

Thank you for all your support during this difficult time. 

Year 3 Summer & Noah 

Year 4 Sepehr & Evie H 

WN Jasper 

Year 5 Lily B & Raphael 

Year 6 Amelie & Sam 

Home Learners 

Hello home learner, we are missing you all so much.  

As we have mentioned on dojo, in response to your 

feedback we have tried to move most online meetings 

to the Google Meet platform. As is to be expected, 

there were a few teething problems but these seem to 

have been smoothed out now-thanks for bearing with 

us. This should hopefully make the process of finding 

the right link at the right time much easier. We have 

sent out a questionnaire about remote learning 

yesterday and would appreciate it if you could find the 

time to fill it in so we can  evaluate our provision. 

We would like to take this opportunity to say a massive 

thank you to all the home-learning families who are 

doing a magnificent job of juggling education, jobs and 

family life. We really do realise that it’s not easy and 

wait with baited breath to find out when we can 

welcome all children back to school. 

Have a lovely half term. 


